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REGULAR MEETING

Call to Order

The Sports Authority of the City of Crossville met for its monthly meeting on Tuesday, 

November 5, 2024 at Crossville City Hall. Vice Chair Lou Morrison was present and 

presiding. He called the meeting to order at 1:03 p.m.

Roll Call

Lou Morrison,  Sheryl Webb,  Brock Hill,  Rob Patton, and Ethan HadleyPresent 5 - 

Tracey Barnes, and Mark MooreAbsent 2 - 

Others present were Attorney Randy York, Larry Kidwell, Jessica Cellabos, Rob 

Harrison, Scot Shanks, Valerie Hale, and Baylee Rhea.

Public Comment

There were no comments made.

Agenda Items

Approval of minutes1.

A motion was made by Rob Patton, seconded by Sheryl Webb, to approve the 

minutes. The motion carried by the following vote:

Aye: Morrison, Webb, Hill, Patton and Hadley5 - 

Absent: Barnes and Moore2 - 

Presentation of Comptroller Forms CT-02532.

Vice Chair Lou Morrison presented to the board two Comptroller Forms CT-0253 

relating to the Authority’s $40,000,000 bond issue.

The forms were presented.

Other Business3.

Attorney Randy York stated that a great groundbreaking was held the week prior. He 

told the Sports Authority members they are making a difference. Moving forward there 

will be the tasks of approving contracts, breaking ground, and construction. By the 

next meeting, he hopes there will be a final cost. Mr. York stated he will review the 

contracts and get them in final form. These contracts will need to be approved. He 

finished his updated by stating that individuals involved in this project have been some 
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of the finest people with servant hearts.

Larry Kidwell stated he is thankful for getting to work with a great team. He provided a 

brief update about the bonds along with a hand out to detail bond rates. He informed 

those present that Crossville has received a great deal compared to others. This 

happened in a market that can't be controlled, and this transaction is different with the 

number of parties involved.

Adjournment

A motion was made by Brock Hill at 12:13 p.m., seconded by Sheryl Webb, to 

adjourn the meeting. The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________________

Chair

_______________________________

Secretary
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